
Parents, 

 

It was a great week wrapping up our Artic Adventure month! A highlight was making white playdough and 

making animal tracks in it. I was out taking care of my family who got sick, so apologies for the small 

number of photos to showcase the week's activities. Caroline and I usually share the job of taking photos! 

 

   
 

   
 

Attached please find our February calendar. We will be focusing on all things pets! If your family has a 

pet, please send in a photo of it on Tuesday.  

 

This coming week is Literacy Week. Here's a summary of the key events: 



 

Tuesday 2/5 

- Send in two gently used books to donate. Our class will visit the gym later in the week, and each 

child will choose a donated book to bring home. 

- Books and Burgers: Four All Saints teachers will be hosting story time (15-minute slots run from 4:45-

6:30) at The Writer's Block bookstore on Welbourne Ave. After, enjoy dinner at Burger Fi! Be sure to tell 

the cashier you are from All Saints and put your receipt in the bucket at the register as a portion of the 

sales will benefit our school. Same goes for purchases at The Writer's Block! 

 

Wednesday 2/6 

Café con Libros, 9-9:45 am 

A special person to your child is invited to join them in our classroom for reading and snuggling. Books 

from our classroom may be used or feel free to send your child's special visitor with some of his/her 

favorites! Continental breakfast provided. 

Please let us know if you are unable to make arrangements for a visitor for your child. Caroline 

and I will absolutely make the morning special for him/her. :) 

 

Looking Ahead 

2/13 Chapel 

2/20 Chapel 

2/22 Big Saints Bash 

2/27 Chapel 

 

Thank you to Sophia for being our snack helper! It is Colt's turn next week! 

 

Finally, if you have any animal crates (all sizes welcome) that you can part with for a few weeks, we 

would love to incorporate them in our classroom play this month. 

 

Love, 

 

Amanda and Caroline 

 


